






































































Text and images by Jessica Radovich

The Porch Light program is a collaboration between Mural 
Arts Philadelphia and the City of Philadelphia’s Department 
of Behavioral Health and Intellectual disAbility Services 
(DBHIDS). Kensington Storefront funders include DBHIDS, 
Department of Licenses & Inspections, Drug Enforcement 
Administration Philadelphia Field Division, Hummingbird 
Foundation, National Endowment for the Arts, Patricia Kind 
Family Foundation, Rostair Foundation, Stavros Niarchos 
Foundation, and TD Charitable Foundation. Support for 
Mural Arts’ Neighborhood Storefronts and Hubs is provid-
ed in part by the National Endowment for the Arts.

Kensington Storefront partners include Prevention Point 
Philadelphia, Impact Services, and New Kensington CDC.


